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CATEGORY 4 3 2 1 

 
 

TIME 
MANAGEMENT 

Used time well 
during each class 
period given to 

work.  Was always 
focused on the task 
at hand and never 
distracted others. 

Used time well 
during each class 
period given to 

work.  Was usually 
focused on the task 
at hand and never 
distracted others. 

Used some of the 
time well during 
each class period 
given to work. 

There was some 
focus on getting the 

task at hand but 
occasionally 

distracted others. 

Did not use the time 
in class to focus on 
the project or often 
distracted others.  

 
 
 
 

GRAPHICS 

The graphics used on 
the display are all in 

color while 
reflecting an 

exceptional degree 
of student creativity 

and enhances the 
overall quality of the 

display. 

The graphics used on 
the display are 

mostly in color while 
reflecting student 

creativity and 
enhances the overall 

quality of the 
display. 

The graphics used on 
the display mostly in 

black and white 
while reflecting 

student creativity. 

There are little or no 
graphics included. 

 
REQUIRED 
ELEMENTS 

The display includes 
all required elements 
as well as additional 

information. 

All required 
elements are 

included on the 
display. 

Half of the required 
elements are 

included on the 
display. 

Only a few of the 
required elements 
are on the display. 

CONTENT 
ACCURACY 

The facts on the 
display are all 

accurate. 

Most of the facts on 
the display are 

accurate. 

Half of the facts on 
the display are 

accurate. 

Most of the facts on 
the display are 

inaccurate. 
 

GRAMMAR 
There are no 
grammatical 

mistakes on the 
display. 

There are one to 
three grammatical 
mistakes on the 

display. 

There are at least a 
dozen grammatical 

mistakes on the 
display. 

There are numerous 
grammatical 

mistakes on the 
display. 

 
CAPTIONS 

Everything on the 
display has accurate 

captions that are 
easy to read. 

Most of the items on 
the display have 
accurate captions 

that are easy to read. 

Half of the items on 
the display have 
accurate captions 
that can be read. 

Most captions are 
missing, inaccurate 

or hard to read.  

 
 
 

CITATION 

All references used 
are accurate and 

present.  If in-text 
notes are present, 

they are also 
accurately cited. 

All references used 
are present but lack 
proper citation. If 
in-text notes are 

present, they are also 
cited but improperly.  

References used 
cited improperly or 
are not present.  If 
in-text notes are 

present, they are also 
not cited properly or 

at all. 

All references used 
are not present. 

 
 

WORKMANSHIP 

The display is of the 
highest quality 

possible and shows 
workmanship and 
the owner’s pride. 

The display is of 
quality work and 

shows workmanship 
and the owner’s 

pride.  

The display is of 
mediocre quality and 
doesn’t show much 

workmanship or 
pride. 

The display looks 
rushed and doesn’t 

show any 
workmanship or 

pride. 
 



 
 


